EYE on EDUCATION
2015-2016 Faculty Data Report Released

ASCO'’s recently released its Academic Year 2015-2016 Annual Faculty Data Report. The total number
of 1.0 FTE faculty at the 21 member institutions enrolling students during 2015-2016 increased 0.6%
compared with the previous year, from 712 to 716. In addition, 46.4% of 1.0 FTE faculty members are
male and 53.6% are female. The number of male 1.0 FTE faculty members decreased 1.8%, and the
number of 1.0 FTE female faculty members increased 2.7%. The report was made available to the
deans and presidents of ASCO’s member schools and colleges in November 2016.

More information, including ethnicity by academic rank and gender, degrees earned by academic rank
and gender, recruitment sources, and percentage of full-time salary contributed for a standard
employee benefits package, can be found here. To ask questions about the report, e-mail Joanne
Zuckerman, ASCO’s Manager of Data Services and Special Projects.
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